
Report of Executive Director for April, 2021

 electronic updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website

 Processing membership payments

 MRPA summer staff training

 Sent 2021 membership list to members

 Interview for coach bussing industry with Chris Riddell

 Letter to Commission of DOE funds

 Met with Steve Brown about track program

 Met with Robin Cogger about chairing summer staff training workshop

 Updated web site

 CSED monthly meeting

 Track program

 Jen and Karyn about April board meeting

 April board meeting

 Working on CPSI course for November 2021

 Advocacy zoom with Gia re: trans girls participating on school teams

 Emailed MPA and Gerry Durgin asking for Trans policies

 Attended MDOE summer partnership opportunities summit zoom

 Met with Tyler about golf MOU

 Created newsletter template

 Summer staff training workshop meeting and registration

 NEPA Zoom meeting

Submitted to MRPA Board
May 1, 2021
Deb Smith, Executive Director


